
ec

COLORADO STATE MEDICAL SOCIETY

a 3 seewetead

File

 

835 REPUBLIC BUILDING & DENVER 2, COLORADO ® ACoMaA 2-0547
 

BOARD OF COUNCILORS, 1954-1955
 

LEO W. LLoyp, M.D., DURANGO
CHAIRMAN

HERMAN W. ROTH, M.D., MONTE VISTA
VICE-CHAIRMAN

PAUL R. HILDEBRAND, M.D., BRUSH

JOHN D. GILLASPIE, M.D., BOULDER

OSGOODE S. PHILPOTT, M.D., DENVER

WARDC. FENTON, M.D., ROCKY FORD

ScoTT A. GALE, PUEBLO

HARVEY M. TUPPER, M.D., GRAND JUNCTION

RAY G. WITHAM, M.D., CRAIG
 

HARVEY T. SETHMAN, DENVER
SECRETARY

J. PETER NORDLUND, L.L.B., DENVER
GENERAL COUNSEL

Henry Swan, II, M.D.
4200 E. 9th Avenue,
Denver 20, Colorado.

Dear Dr. Swan,

JUDICIAL DEPARTMENT

February 22, 1955
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, 1954-1955

HAROLD E. HAYMOND, M.D., GREELEY
CHAIRMAN

WILLIAM N. BAKER, M.D., PUEBLO
VICE CHAIRMAN

DAvID W. McCarty, M.D., LONGMONT

DUANE F. HARTSHORN, M.D., FT. COLLINS

GENO SACCOMANNO, M.D., GRAND JUNCTION

KENNETH H. BEEBE, M.D., STERLING

DERSON, M.D., DEL NORTE

T A HOOVER, M.D., SALIDA

LAN SHAND, M.D., LA JUNTA

EORGE G. BALDERSTON, M.D., MONTROSE

A L. WILLIAMS, M.D., COLORADO SPRINGS

   

    
SAM W. DOWNING, M.D., DENVER

SECRETARY

The Board of Supervisors has completed its investigation of the "recent personal
publicity of Henry Swan, II, M. D." and wishes to convey to you their findings. The
information relayed to you is a portion of a letter written to another member of this
state society, and I quote that portion of the letter specifically covering this
Board's decision in this matter:

"It was the feeling of the Board after carefully listening to and evaluating
the problem that the personal publicity referred to was not sought by Dr. Swan in
any way. It was further ascertained that the publicity concerned had been cleared
through the Publicity Committee of the Colorado State Medical Society. The Board
recommended to those concerned that, to avoid misunderstandings, in the future
any physician should clear any proposed publication personally with the Publicity.
Committee, rather than to depend upon verbal approval through a third party.

The Board felt that while opinions as to the good taste and propriety of the
articles under discussion would vary tremendously among different segments of
our population, there has been no breach of medical ethics involved.

The Board therefore recommends that Dr. Swan, specifically, and other
members of the Colorado State Medical Society in general, be made aware of these
findings."

Ver uly yours,

"Nant Z. foo

Harold E. Haymond, M.D.
Chairman


